
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

     Weekend: Saturday     4:00 PM 
       Sunday       8:30 AM 
 

     Weekday: Monday & Friday 9:00 AM 
 

     Holy Days: Consult the parish bulletin. 
 

 

SACRAMENTS 
 

       Reconciliation:      Saturday from 3:15 – 3:45 PM or by appointment. 
 

       Baptism:         Parents must contact the parish for the necessary forms   
                     at least one month in advance. 

 

       Marriage:              Couples must contact the parish at least six months in advance. 

PARISH CONTACT 
 

You may contact the parish by email or phone. If we are unable to answer your call, please leave a message.  Father 
is available for appointments at Saint Anthony Parish on Monday and Friday and at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 
Windsor on Tuesday and Thursday. The phone number at St. Francis is 802-674-2157. 
 
   Telephone:    802-295-2225, ext. 3         Religious Education: Diane Usher 
   E mail:           stanthonychurch@vermontcatholic.org      Email: dmgu70@icloud.com 
   Website:        stanthony.vermontcatholic.org 
          
 
 
    
     
 

Saint Anthony Parish 
15 Church Street 

White River Junction 
Vermont 05001 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
May 7, 2023 

 

Reverend Cyrain  G.  Cabueñas  
Deacon  John P.  Guarino  

 

Most  Reverend Chris topher  J .  Coyne  
Bishop of  Burl ington  

 

RECTORY CHAPEL 
 

The rectory chapel is now open for visits on: 
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
   
 

Saturday, May 6 4:00 PM  Rita Curran by Mary Campbell 
Sunday, May 7 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish  
   
Monday, May 8 9:00 AM Carol Rivard by her husband and family  
Friday, May 12 9:00 AM In Thanksgiving to Saint Anthony by J. L. D. 
 
Saturday, May 13 4:00 PM  Betty McKenney by Nelson and family  
Sunday, May 14 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish 
 
 
  
 
  

SANCTUARY LAMPS  
 
 

will burn this week for 
 

Carol Rivard 
 

A Sanctuary Lamp burning in front of the tabernacle may be sponsored for your intentions. 
A donation to help defray the cost of the candle is appreciated, but not necessary. 

Please contact the office for availability.   
 

PARISH SUPPORT 
 
       Our weekly need to meet expenses:        $4,325.00 
 

       Last Week’s Collection        $2,738.00 
 
At Saint Anthony Parish, we do not pass a collection basket during Mass. There are 
collection boxes by the tables at the entrance of the church. We appreciate your 
contributions for the support of our parish. Thank you! 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 
 

        Charlotte King           Diane Reilly  Geoff Garrow 
       Frank Klymn           Roger Tatro  Dianne Hopkins 
       Elizabeth McArthur         Max Loper   Beverly Loper 
               Heidi Whidden       

 
Please also remember any others who need our prayers. 

 
 
 
 

 



A MESSAGE FROM FATHER CYRAIN:  
 
 As Christians we view life as a pilgrimage to the house of the Father. And Jesus in our 
gospel passage today reminds us that it is a journey home, and ultimately, God is our home. We 
belong to Him and will only be truly home when we are with Him. 
 Access to this home is not a walk in the park, however. It is marked by pit stops and 
detours. It is seldom a straight and smooth path. Our sinful pursuits fool us into believing that 
we can find home elsewhere. Because of this, we lose our way as Thomas articulates it: “Lord, 
we do not know the way.” 
 If we feel lost, not knowing which path to take, overwhelmed by the many voices of the 
world calling us to different directions, then we should find comfort in Jesus who is the Way. If 
we walk His path, He will lead us home. 
 If we feel confused, unsure of what to believe in, especially in a world where fake news 
and so-called alternative facts are being strategically peddled, we find assurance in Jesus who is 
the Truth.  
 If we feel tired and weary, drained by the culture of death that pervades our society, we 
should find strength in Jesus who is the Life. We should be nourished by His presence. 
 Jesus, the Way, the Truth, and the Life, has promised to bring us home and assures us: “I 
will come back and take you to myself, so that where I am, you also maybe.” The question 
however is: “Do we want to go home?” 
 Like St. Augustine perchance we need to lay bare: “You have made us for yourself Lord, 
and our hearts are restless until they rest in you!!! 
 

CONFIRMATION: Congratulations to Brody Carpenter, Carly Carpenter, 
Maxwell Cervinski, John Fogarty, Sebastian Hayes and Douglas Kussius who 
were confirmed by Bishop Coyne this weekend, may they always give witness to 
Christ by lives built on faith and love. 

 
FIRST COMMUNION:  Congratulations to Ella Goulet, Juliana da Cruz, 
Phoenyx Zayne Newton, Evie Mae-Zhen Nguyen, Elise Lian Nguyen, Anna 
Claire Owens and Cooper James Swanson who received their First Holy 
Communion this weekend. May they always remain close to the Lord in the Blessed 
Sacrament. 

 
LOW GLUTEN ALTAR BREAD:  Low gluten hosts for Communion are available to those 
who require them. When you come up to receive, let the minister know and they will get one 
for you. 
 
WEEKLY BULLETIN:  Our bulletin is on our website https://stanthony.vermontcatholic.org. For 
those who do not have online access and would like a copy of the printed bulletin, you may pick one 
up outside the parish office from the wooden box on the small porch near the office door. You will also 
find copies of the Living Faith booklet and the Vermont Catholic magazine.   



MASS INTENTIONS:  If you would like to have a Mass offered for your intentions, for loved 
ones living or deceased, or for a special occasion, please contact the parish office by email, phone, 
or drop a note in the collection box. Please include the name of the person for whom the Mass 
will be offered and who is requesting the Mass. Let us know if you want a specific day or if you 
would prefer the first available Mass, weekday, or weekend. We will do our best to accommodate 
your requests. Please include your contact information if we are unable to reserve the date you 
have requested.  The customary offering is $10.00. Thank you. 
 

THE HAVEN FOOD SHELF: The Food Shelf is open to anyone in our 
community Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm & Friday 9:00 - 3:00. 
Visit uppervalleyhaven.org/foodshelffaq/ for more information. 

Saint Anthony Parish has long supported the Haven by collecting non-perishable food in the 
basket at the entrance to the church. Thank you for your contributions. 
Food Items: Canned Tuna, Canned Chicken, Pasta, Canned Vegetables, Pasta Sauce, Soups or Broths, 
Canned Tomatoes, Macaroni & Cheese, Canned Fruit, Peanut Butter, Rice, Canned beans (black & 
kidney), Shelf-stable Milk, Instant oatmeal, and Pasta Sauce. 
Personal Items: Toothpaste, Shampoo, Shaving items (razors and shaving cream), Body wash, 
Deodorant (men’s/women’s), Toothbrush, Body Lotion, Diapers (sizes 3, 4, 5 & 6) and Pull-ups (sizes 
3T-4T).  
 
ASSISTANCE TO OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED:  As a parish, we have opportunities to support 
those in our community who are in need, both through our prayers and our financial help. Saint 
Anthony Parish publishes the Haven’s weekly list of needs in the bulletin and has collected food 
weekly for them. This parish project helps people year-round. We also have a fund that allows us to 
provide individuals and families financial assistance for emergency needs such as fuel, shelter, and 
other essentials. Donations to replenish our Assistance Fund allow us to continue to provide for these 
needs. A check made out to Saint Anthony Church marked “Assistance” will ensure your donation 
is used for this purpose. Thank you for your generosity.   
 
 
CATHOLIC MASS ON TV:  Those unable to attend Sunday Mass in person due to illness or 
medical conditions making them more vulnerable may view the celebration of Mass livestreamed 
at:  https://www.vermontcatholic.org/news/communication/tv-mass/ at 10:00 a.m. or watch 
televised Masses at: 
WCAX-TV    (Channel 3)  5:30 a.m. 
WNNE-TV    (Channel 13)  10:00 a.m. 
CatholicTV Network  (Channel 166) 10:00 a.m. 
EWTN    (Channel 38)  8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.     
Daily Mass may be found at  https://www.vermontcatholic.org/news/communication/tv-mass/ or 
on CatholicTV and EWTN. 
 
 
 



REMINDER REGARDING OUR CEMETERIES:  Families are responsible 
for adhering to the following rules and regulations. 
 
• All monuments, grave markers, planters and flower containers are the 
responsibility of the family. 
• One monument is allowed per lot. All monuments shall be placed on foundations. 
Any corner markers are to be flush with the ground. 
• Other structures including benches, fencing, curbs or cornerstones are not 

permitted on grave sites or along the boundaries of the cemetery. 
• Flowers or bushes may not be planted directly in the ground; they must be in planters placed 
directly to the right and/or to the left of the monument. A hanging planter may be on a hook with 
the hook in the ground directly adjacent to the monument with the plant directly over the monument. 
• Gravesites are to be kept free of dead or faded decorations. These are not to be disposed of on 
cemetery property. Cemetery personnel may remove items that are deemed outdated, broken, unsafe 
for maintenance operations, or otherwise not in keeping with the serenity of the grounds. 
• All flowers and decorations are to be removed by October 31st for fall cleanup.  New items 
may be placed after November 15th.  All items are to be removed by April 15th for spring 
cleanup and new items may be placed after May 15th. 
• Visiting times are during daylight hours, dawn to dusk. Loitering is not permitted. 
• Water will be turned on by May 15th and shut off by October 31st, temperatures permitting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
 
Pope  
Francis

2
Bishop  
Christopher 
Coyne

3
 
Fr. Daniel 
Jordan

4
 
Father !omas 
LaRussa, S.D.V.

5
 
Msgr. Richard 
Lavalley

6
 
Fr. James  
Lawrence

7
 
Fr. Steven 
Marchand

8
 
Fr. !omas 
Mattison

9
 
 
Msgr. Reid Mayo

10
 
Msgr. John 
McDermott

11
Fr. Frederick 
McLachlan, 
S.S.E.

12
 
Fr. Jerome  
Mercure

13
 
 Fr. Christopher 
Micale

14
 
Fr. John  
Milanese

15
 
 
Fr. Curtis Miller

16
Fr. Maurice 
Moreau,  
O.F.M., cap.

17
 
Fr. !omas 
Mosher

18
 
Fr. Robert  
Murphy

19
 
Fr. Timothy 
Naples

20
 
Fr. Brian 
O’Donnell

21
 
Fr. Rogelio 
Organiza

22
 
 
Fr. Francis Privé

23
 
Fr. Marcel  
Rainville, S.S.E.

24
 
Fr. Charles 
Ranges, S.S.E.

25
 
Fr. Matthew 
Rensch

26
 
Fr. Kevin 
Rooney

27
 
Msgr. Peter 
Routhier

28
Priests who  
are having  
di"culty

29
Priestly  
and religious  
vocations

30
 
All our  
seminarians

31
 
All deceased 
priests

   

May 2023
Pray for Priests

Please join us in praying for all our diocesan priests.

A Prayer for Priests

Gracious and loving God,  
we thank you for the gift of our priests. !rough them,  
we experience your presence in the sacraments.

Help our priests to be strong in their vocation. 
Set their souls on #re with love for your people.

Grant them the wisdom, understanding, and strength  
they need to follow in the footsteps of Jesus. 
Inspire them with the vision of your Kingdom.

Give them the words they need to spread the Gospel. 
Allow them to experience joy in their ministry.

Help them to become instruments of your divine grace.

We ask this through Jesus Christ, who lives and reigns  
as our Eternal Priest. Amen.

Follow Diocese of Burlington Pray for Priests  
on social media:

facebook.com/dioburlington

twitter.com/dioburlington



 



 



 


